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Dear Planning at Camden, 

 
I am writing to give five days notice from Thursday12th September 2019 of the 

owners intention to fell an Ash at  
 

59 Goldhurst Terrace NW6 3HB 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
This work will be carried as an exception in the TPO regs as the tree is now 

dangerous. 
The following page shows the recent point of failure of a dead branch. 

The fungal brackets are an indicator of ongoing decay.  
 

 
Please can you send your comments to Tim Price  

tretec@theprices.f9.co.uk  
 

 
With thanks & best regards.  
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